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Foundation 2 newsletter o

A look back at the week Reminders

School is closed from
Sunday 28 January — Thursday 1 February

School will be reopen on Sunday 4 February

Have a lovely half term break!

Next week we are learning:

Studying plants with magnifying glasses

To blend two sounds ie, in, at
Torecapj,iandg

To play games including bingo

To recognise and use 3D shapes

To continue to learn about plants
To listen to the Little Red Hen story
To reflect on our trip to Ras Laffan
To continue to look at plant matter
through a microscope

To count on and back from 20

The children are bringing their
plants home for the holiday.
Please can you help to look
after them and return them on
Sunday 4™ February
Perhaps they could make a
ook with pictures about their
plant?
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Top tip:
Why not collect different objects that represent 3D shapes at home and bring them to create

‘A Shape Museum’. Please remember to put your name on each object that you bring in.




